Capital Project Levy Public Forum

An update and conversation with Superintendent, Gary Neal



In **February 2017**, Sequim voters said 'yes' to the Sequim School **District Capital Project Levy.** Since then, we have been working hard to bring the community's vision to life. In partnership with Vanir Construction Management, the District has been provided 3 options for moving forward with the Community School's remodel. **It is critical**

that the decisions moving forward are propelled by the voices of our community and voters.

Please join me for a **Public Forum**, which will begin with a brief overview of the Capital Project Levy and each of the 3 construction options, followed by time to ask questions and provide feedback.

I look forward to meeting,

Gary Neal, Superintendent

Public Forum Dates & Times

All meetings will be held at the District Office Board room located at 503 N Sequim Avenue.

The first half hour of every forum will allow attendees to review informational documents.

Wednesday	January 10th	9-10:30 am	5-6:30pm
Thursday	January 11th	9-10:30 am	5-6:30pm
Wednesday	January 17th	9-10:30am	5-6:30pm
Thursday	January 18th	9-10:30am	5-6:30pm
Saturday	January 20th	12-1:30pm	



